The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Supervisors was called to order by
Supervisor Lori Raub on December 5th, 2024 at 7:00 pm. Supervisors Present: Lori Raub, Alton
Wilber & Darin DeRose. Secretary/Treasurer present: Laura Pert. Alternate Secretary/Treasurer
present: Alicia Roe. Public present: Stephen Roe, Bryan Pert, and Dennis & Rachel Magargal.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments: Rachel Magargal informed the group that there are only 46 days until the
United States becomes “great again”. Rachel also informed the group of a free smoke alarm
installation and education program offered for Susquehanna County residents through the
American Red Cross. Copies of the application will be available online as well as hard copies in
the township shop building for pick-up.

Minutes: Lori made the motion to accept the November Meeting Minutes, Darin seconds, Alton
says yes.

Road Report: Darin reports that the road crew worked on snow removal, downed trees from the
storms, and cleaning out pipes throughout all roads in the township last month.

Treasurer’s Report: Lori made a motion to accept the November 2024 Treasurer’s Report as
presented and have the secretary pay all necessary bills for the township, Darin seconds and
Alton says yes.

Scheduled Public Input: None

Old Business: Lori announced that the Highmark Health Insurance plan has been selected and
that she will be needing information on the PSATS Retirement Plan for Brian. Lori announced
that the grants in pursuit of a new truck and mower have been submitted. Dennis inquires about
the Grange Renovation, and Lori informs him of an upcoming “office hours” that the township
personnel will be attending in regards to the Broadband Grant.

New Business: Lori made a motion to accept the 2025 budgets as presented, Alton seconds and
Darin says yes. Lori announces that FEMA approved the storm from August 9th, 2024 as a
disaster. Alicia presented the DAP-1 FEMA resolution and read it aloud for the audience. Darin
made a motion to appoint Lori Raub as the DAP-1 contact person for FEMA, Lori seconds, and
Alton said yes.

Meetings: The next regular Planning Commission Meeting is Monday, December 9th at 7pm.
The annual Reorganizational Meeting is Monday, January 6th, 2025 at 7pm, the regular monthly
township meeting will follow. The Auditor’s Meeting will be held Tuesday, January 7th, 2025 at
7pm.

Correspondence: None

Check Signing: None

Adjournment: Lori made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:44 pm, Alton seconds and Darin
says yes.



